PLANNING COMMITTEE MINUTES
DATE: November 1, 2007
TIME; 3:00 – 4:00

LOCATION:  Room L105

Members Present: Peter Garcia, Humberto Sale, Gil Rodriguez, Richard Livingston, Curtis Corlew, Ruth Goodin, Erlinda Jones, Jamila Stewart, Margaret Hertstein. 

	Item #
	Topic/Activity
	NOTES

	1. 
	Announcements
	Humberto and Gil will be attending the RP conference in San Jose November 16th. They hope to pick up the rumored award for program review and planning.

	2.
	Planning Agenda Item – Closing the Loop- Accreditation Standard I.
· 1.A.3. - During the 2007-2008 academic year, the Planning Committee will develop a planning cycle for the review/revision of the mission statement.

· 1.B.2  - The Planning Committee will develop a process to communicate the goals, measures and level of achievement of the goals to the college community on an annual basis.
Results of the planning processes could be communicated to college community by:

· face-to-face reporting to departments.  

· During Opening Day activities.

· By sharing of examples of how the planning process was important to a department fiscally, for staffing, and as reminders to us of what our plan was and helping us continue to try and meet the plan objectives developed.

This communication will provide accountability.
	· 1.A.3. -Accreditation identified this as an issue. This issue will be taken care of this fall and therefore it should not be a planning agenda. 

· 1.B.2  - Need process to communicate this. Opening Day was discussed as one way to communicate.  Spring is a good time to highlight where we are.  Reporting the mission, values, goals, where we are, validation and work agenda to college community.  Share success and innovations.   This issue will be taken care this academic year and therefore it will not be a planning agenda.
· How to reach the student community should be explored.  Inclusion of student leaders, clubs, athletes.  Important to have students engaged in  the planning processes.  Staff should be available and listening to student needs.  Portals and web presence for communication need to be developed to communicate to students.
   


	3.
	Update from Working Group
	Ruth, Erlinda and Margaret are gathering information and reading up on the differences between a Master Plan and a Strategic Plan.

	4.
	Next Scheduled Meeting: December 6, 2007   

3 to 4 p.m. in Room L105.
	


